
Dear OLGC School Families and Parishioners:

OLGC School is proud to meet every child where they
are in their own journey and provide support, enrichment,
and differentiation to educate and advance each
student. 

We encourage our students to "be who you are and be that well" in their academic and
spiritual life and to embrace their unique journey, where the destination is not the only
goal. There are times when their path is straight and times when it is winding, with
successes and challenges along the way. And, more often than not, there are wonderful
realizations and important discoveries made because of the route chosen.  

During this year's Day of Giving on February 10, 2022, we invite you to shape the next
steps in our journey as we SOAR together at Our Lady of Good Counsel Catholic School.
We focus on our Strengths, Opportunities, Advancements, and Results, we embrace and
advance the next generation of innovators, educators, learners, and faithful leaders.

We will install an Air Filtration System to improve the resiliency of the school against
COVID-19, allergens, and other future contaminants.

All classrooms will have their own dedicated heating and cooling unit, which
will allow for the comfort and consistency of temperature control in each
room. This prevents cross-ventilation and contaminants from being shared
between classrooms while improving air quality.

We plan infrastructure upgrades throughout the school to enhance safety,
accessibility, well-being, and a sense of belonging for our Wildcats, now and into
the future.

We are responding to a Diocesan recommendation to enhance the security
of our entrances with concrete bollards, and we will upgrade all doors and
locks in the school building to comply with ADA standards and reinforce
safety measures.

We aim to redesign the Science Lab to foster a collaborative STREAM
environment, which will build upon the success of the Academic Support Center last
year.

The intended use of this room will move beyond traditional Science
instruction to provide opportunities for students to take thoughtful risks,
engage in experiential learning, persist in problem-solving, and collaborate in
the creative process.

We will initiate phase 2 of the flooring renovation by extending it into shared spaces.

https://youtu.be/0BnNluP1_cM


Phase 1 was received so positively from a visual, health, and cleanliness
standpoint that the extension of the luxury vinyl tile into high-traffic areas is
the appropriate next step.

In recognition of her 18 years of service and commitment, The Wildcat Fund will dedicate
this year’s Day of Giving to our principal, Mrs. Adrianne Jewett, and will name the
Academic Support Center in her honor.

When we embrace our journey forward, we discover the limitless potential that will allow
our school to SOAR for generations to come. As we invest in our mission, our students,
and our teachers, we collaborate, cultivate, and celebrate rising higher in academics and
in Christ.

Thank you for your support!

The Wildcat Fund Committee & The OLGC Office of Advancement

GIVE to The Wildcat
Fund

For More Information Visit Our Website
www.olgcschool.org/wildcatfund

Follow OLGC School
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